
 

 

 
Our Ref: FI-2022-128  

          Contact: 0300 200 7830 
Date: 25 March 2022 

 
 
By Email to: Mr Paul Armstrong 
request-839480-1acb031f@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Armstrong 
 
Re: Environmental Information Regulations Request  
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 22 March 2022 and processed under the 
terms of the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.  
 
Council has considered your request for information and the response is enclosed. 
 
If you are unhappy with the response, you have received in relation to your request you may 
ask for an internal review.  A request for internal review should be submitted within two months 
of the date of this letter.  
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner’s Office via its complaints portal: 
 
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/officialinformation-concern/ 

 
Contact by post should be made as follows:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF  
 
The Commissioner’s Office will then undertake an independent review. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Damian Mulligan 
Head of Planning 
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx


 

Your Request:  
 
Thank you for this information. I have been unable to access a map of TPOs on the  Armagh 
City, Banbridge & Craigavon Borough Council website. Therefore, could you please provide a 
spreadsheet outlining the 82 confirmed TPOs in the council area? 

 
 
 
Council Response:  
 
Details of the 82 confirmed TPOs are set out in the spreadsheet as follows: 
 

TPO'S NEW REF NOS 

POST APRIL 2015.xlsx
 


